
Sacramento City Unified School District 
District’s Initial Proposal to Sacramento City Teachers’ Association (SCTA) Regarding Certificated Unit 

Collective Bargaining Agreement Negotiations 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Sacramento City Unified School District hereby gives notice that a  
Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
 

Topic of Hearing: 
 

Consideration and Public Notice of the District’s Initial Proposal to Sacramento City Teachers’ 
Association (SCTA) Regarding Certificated Unit Collective Bargaining Agreement Negotiations 

 
Copies of this program may be inspected at: 

 
Serna Educational Center 

5735 47th Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95824 

 
The Sacramento City Unified School District Governing Board will approve Consideration and Public 
Notice of the District’s Initial Proposal to Sacramento City Teachers’ Association (SCTA) Regarding 

Certificated Unit Collective Bargaining Agreement Negotiations 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

HEARING DATE:  Thursday, July 16, 2015 
 
TIME:  6:30 p.m. 
 
LOCATION:  Serna Educational Center 
                       5735 47th Avenue 
                       Sacramento, CA 95824 
 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT:  SCUSD Human Resource Services at (916) 643-
7400  

 


